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Craig, Sondra

From: Helen McMullin <Helen_McMullin@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 7:15 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Item 25-0348

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I am FOR adding sidewalks. Please vote against this item. 
 
You can skip the rest of this message if you wish.  I'm just explaining my reasons,  that you've probably heard many times 
before.  
 
I've walked in that neighborhood.  I either have to "trespass" onto someone's lawn where a sidewalk would normally be,  or walk 
in the street. If I were a homeowner there,  I'd be concerned that someone could twist an ankle or otherwise injure themselves 
while walking on my grass. Of course, I would deny liability because of the trespassing.  Pushing a stroller or manual wheelchair 
across the lawn could cause misalignment to the conveyance, or cause it to tip over.  
 
On the other hand,  I wouldn't want to be inconvenienced by wintertime shoveling. At 78 years of age, I take a long time to 
remove snow.  Well. Not anymore.  I moved to an apartment building with maintenance crew.  
 
If they don't want sidewalks,  move to the country.  
 
Helen McMullin 
622 Bennora Lee Ct Apt 3000 
LaCrosse WI 54601 
608-782-3374 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 
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